
 

 

Seattle HPHC: It is very important that we really establish a mindset of witnessing 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
August 10, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community members, 

 

Happy weekend! 

 

We are about eight months away from the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon 

Won Gung. The past two Thursdays, we tried to have evening meetings. So far we did not have guest yet 

to join us. But I am truly grateful to those who showed up. I am thinking that it is very important that we 

really establish a mindset of witnessing. That every opportunity we have, we offer invitation to people we 

meet. A small flyer or just a bookmark to get the word out and let people know that we exist and we have 

programs to offer. 

 

What other things are coming up in our community? On August 17th we will have a One Day Divine 

Principle Seminar with Rev. Nelson Mira giving the presentations with the support of Pastor Neville 

LaBrooy from Bellingham. We had two great seminars in June so you can be assured that we will again 

have wonderful presentations, great food and great fellowship. So reserve the date, join us and bring your 

family, friends and guests. I will send out a registration form in a separate email. 

 

August 18th is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service and also celebration of the three Holy Days in 

August. We will have Pledge Service before the main service, an offering table and good food after the 

service. 

 

On August 24th, ACLC will hold a prayer breakfast in commemoration of True Father's Seonghwa 

Anniversary. Watch out for the invitation to this. 

 

August 25th will be community picnic to end our July, August sprint. We will also celebrate the one year 

anniversary of Seattle Cheon Shim Won (August 27th). And the 30,000 and 360,000 couples Blessing 

Anniversary. 

 

To make our programs successful, we need your participation not just on the actual date of the events but 

also in organizing them. If you know you have the ability to offer your time and talents please let me 

know. 

 

I again would like to hold an online community engagement meeting on Sunday, August 11th from 7:00 

to 7:45 PM. I will provide information on the current providence and local activities. 

 

Thank you and Heavenly Parent and True Parents Blessings be with you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 


